							December 2, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., December 2, 2020 in the council room.   Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.  Council member Kylee Bergstrom were absent.   Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Tami Haverkamp, Erik Ganstrom, and Ian Ganstrom and Reporter Matt Diehl.

Mike Stallbaumer moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the November 4, 2020 council meeting.  All five voted aye.

Steve Bennett moved and Ray Shinn seconded a motion to approve Appropriation Ordinance No. 1394, paying all bills.  All five voted aye.

Ray Shinn moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to approve Resolution 12022020 as presented setting the 2021 legal holidays for the city.  Ray Shinn, Steve Bennett, Alice Lackey and Jim Mitchell voted aye, while Mike Stallbaumer voted naye.

There were eight 2021 Cereal Malt Beverage License applications received - Dollar General; 36 Alleys; Freddy’s Pizza Palace; Henry’s Deli; Silver Creek Capital; Ray’s Apple Market; Caseys; and Knights of Columbus.  Jim Mitchell moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to approve the 2021 Cereal Malt Beverage License Applications.  All five voted aye.

At 7:43 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to go into executive session for five minutes until 7:48 p.m. for attorney-client negotiations to include the Mayor, council members, Matt Rehder, Martin Mishler and Erik Ganstrom.  All four voted aye. 

At 7:49, Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All five voted aye.
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